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December 7, 2017 

 
 
 
Council Request: 17-151 
Requested by: Mayor Jefferson 
Request: Traffic at Belleview and Logan Street is significant. Can a ‘no turn on red’ sign be 
posted to help with accident avoidance at this location?  
Assigned to: Public Works 
Response: Please see the attached response from Traffic Engineer Ladd Vostry. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
TO: City Council 
 
THROUGH: Eric A. Keck, City Manager 
 
THROUGH: Dave Henderson, Public Works Director 
 
FROM: Ladd Vostry, Traffic Engineer 
 
DATE: December 5, 2017 
 
SUBJECT: COUNCIL REQUEST NO. 17-151 
 
City Council requested information regarding the following: 
Traffic at Belleview and Logan Street is significant. Can a ‘no turn on red’ sign be posted to help with accident 
avoidance at this location?  
 
Belleview (S.H. 88) carries approximately 34,000 vehicles per day, an average traffic volume on Logan (a 

collector street) is about 7,000 vehicles per day.  Nineteen crashes were recorded at this intersection over 
the eight-year span (2010 to 2017); only two crashes involved the southbound vehicles making right turn 
on the red indication going westbound. 
Since the traffic signal at Belleview and Logan is maintained by Englewood staff as a part of Senate Bill 8 
contract with Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT), we have also contacted CDOT to solicit their 
opinion on this matter.  Based on the available data, the recommendation from both parties (Englewood and 
CDOT) is to retain the existing traffic signal configuration at this time, continue to closely monitor the 
intersection operation and make any necessary adjustments if warranted. 
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